
1351 Use of Tobacco Products and Electronic Smoking Devices 

The District recognizes the major negative effects of the use of tobacco in all forms on 
personal health and the subsequent health-care costs. 

The use of tobacco products or electronic smoking devices by employees, patrons, and 
visitors in school district buildings is prohibited.  This prohibition will extend to all 
property, buildings, and vehicles owned, leased, or operated by the school district. 
The use of tobacco or electronic smoking devices will also be prohibited in private 
vehicles while on school property. 
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